532 Daniel Ave., SE Atlanta 17, Ga. July 29, 1963

Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. City Hall Atlanta, Ga.

Dear Mr. Allen:

Just a word to say that I am glad that you supported the President's civil rights legislation before the committee in Washington the other day. I appreciate the courage and straightforwardness it took to do so. I think many people who keep silent agree with you. I appreciate your speaking for us. It is one more item to make me proud of Atlanta.

Sincerely, Elizabeth Henenson

Elizabeth Stevenson